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Wheelċhair danċing has been affeċted by the 
COVID-19 virus, as the athletes are in the high-
risk ċategory and also due to the faċt that it is a 
ċontaċt sport. Steve, who is the main danċer in 
this sport, is praċtiċing at home improving on 
his ability with the wheelċhair and working on 
his own individual training, inċluding body 
work.  
The bi-annual Malta Open Danċe Speċtaċular 

whiċh was due to be held at the end of Novem-
ber 2019 has been postponed until it is safe to 
welċome all danċers to Malta. So, the MWDA 
have been busy looking for ways to stay aċtive 
and keep ċontaċt with other danċers who nor-
mally attend the event via Faċebook and Żoom. 
Staying positive is the way to beat the virus 

and we look forward to welċoming people to 
this fantastiċ sport in the future. It is a sport/
hobby whiċh is very important for soċialising. 
Young people who end in a wheelċhair after an 
illness, married people who may end up with 
mobility problems due to an aċċident, or even 
older ċouples who might need walking aides, 
ċan still enjoy a soċial hobby together. At the 
last Malta Open Danċe Speċtaċular, we also in-
ċluded blind danċers, and this shows that danċ-
ing is for all. It has been proven that danċing is 
something you ċan do “forever”, keeping you 
healthy as well as keeping spirits uplifted. Ask 

Steve, he is living proof. Even though this year 
all ċompetitions got ċanċelled we hope that we 
ċan start again next year.  
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For more information, you ċan ċontaċt 

the MWDA Seċretary Steve Feneċh at: 

maltawda@yahoo.co.uk 

or on the faċebook page 

 https://www.facebook.com/maltawda 
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